
(Notice3) 

 

 

Somerset County Council 
Districts of Sedgemoor & Mendip  

Parishes of Chapel Allerton, Cheddar, Priddy, Rodney Stoke, Weare, 
Wedmore And Westbury  

Temporary Prohibition of Vehicles  

Temporary Closure of Quab Lane 
 
 
 
Somerset County Council in exercise of its powers under Section 14(1) of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as amended and after giving notice to the Chief 
Officer of Police, hereby makes the following Order prohibiting all traffic from 
proceeding along Quab Lane, Weare –  At the junction with Alston Sutton Road 
to its junction with Weare Road, a distance of 1708 metres. 
 
This order will enable Gigaclear to carry out reinstatement works in this road. 
 
The Order became effective on 13th December 2018 and will remain in force 
for eighteen months. The works are expected to commence on 14th January 
2019 and last for 3 days 
 
Please visit www.roadworks.org for further information on the alternative route 

 
For information about the works being carried out please contact Telent 
Infrastructure Services on 0800 078 9200 
    
 

 
Patrick Flaherty 

        Chief Executive 
           Dated: 11th January 2019 

http://www.roadworks.org/

